Department of the Army Permit Application for Harbor
Project

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (see attachment below):

Interested parties are hereby notified that a Department of the Army permit application has
been received for work in waters of the United States as described below and shown on the
enclosed project drawings.

Comments on the described work, with the reference number, should reach this office no later
than the expiration date of this Public Notice to become part of the record and be considered in
the decision. Please contact Randal Vigil at (907) 790-4491 or by email at Randal.P.Vigil
@usace.army.mil if further information is desired concerning this notice.

APPLICANT: Haines Borough, PO Box 1209, Haines, Alaska 99827

AGENT: Dick Somerville, PND Engineers, Inc., 9360 Glacier Highway, Suite 100, Juneau, Alaska
99801

LOCATION: The project site is located within Section 35, T. 30 S., R. 59 E., Copper River
Meridian; USGS Quad Map Skagway A-2; Latitude 59.2337332 N., Longitude 135.4402872 W .;
Portage Cove Harbor, in Haines, Alaska.

PURPOSE: The applicant’s stated purpose is to construct harbor and wave protection facilities
to increase capacity while providing safe vessel navigation, moorage, launching, loading,
staging and parking improvements, and provide clearance for proposed boat launch, drive down
float, and additional vessel moorage.
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